
 
 
 
 
 
16 January 2022 
 
 
Dear families 
 
Dixons Fazakerley would like to update our management information systems with up to date student photographs. 
Furthermore, families will have the opportunity to purchase the photograph. 
 
I have invited The School Photography Company into school on Friday 28 January 2022 so that your child will have 
their photo taken for their school record.  If you have more than one child in the school they can have their photos 
taken together. If you would like this to happen please complete the slip below listing your children including the 
year group they are in.   
 
Your child will bring home a small proof of the image you will then have the opportunity to go online and purchase 
a package if you would like to do so. 
 
If you would like further information please visit www.schoolphotographs.co.uk 
 
 
Please return the reply slip below by Friday 21 January if you wish to have a family photograph with a sibling. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Chris Wilson 
Principal 
Dixons Fazakerley Academy 
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